
WATER / WASTEWATER UTILITIES 

  

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

To:  Mayor and City Council Members 

  Steve Parker, City Manager 

 

From:  Timothy J. Howe, Director – Water / Wastewater Utilities 

Through: Rick Cortes, Deputy City Manager          

Subject:        Manhole Rehabilitation   

Date:           March 18, 2021 

 

There are eleven manholes in need of rehabilitation due to corrosion.  Three of the eleven manholes 

have inflow / infiltration and will be repaired as part of this rehabilitation project.  This 

infrastructure serves a residential area commonly referred to as Oak Village North.  One of the 

manholes is located outside this neighborhood in the area near Walnut Branch and Saunders 

Bridge.   

The contract amount is $88,595.00 through the BuyBoard Purchasing Cooperative.  However, staff 

is requesting a contingency of $10,000.00 to pay for any needed structural improvements that may 

be identified as the rehabilitation proceeds. 

Funding for this project is provided through the 2018 Utility Revenue Bonds.  Staff recommends 

approval of a manhole rehabilitation contract with Fuquay, Inc. for a not to exceed amount of 

$98,595.00 and will be available to answer any questions at the Tuesday, April 6, 2021 City 

Council Meeting. 

 


